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JC/jfh 
 
20 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent 

 

From the 26th September, all children in Year 1 and Year 2 will be visiting the library with 

their class. 

North End Library Days 

Monday- Year 2 

Thursday- Year 1 

 

We will be visiting the library one class at a time, therefore each class will visit on a 

rotational basis. 

Monday 26th September: Peacock Class 

Thursday 29th September: Hummingbird Class 

Monday 3rd October: Puffin Class 

Thursday 6th October: Toucan Class 

Monday 10th October Penguin Class 

Thursday 13th October Hummingbird Class 

Monday 17th October: Peacock Class 

Thursday 20th October: Toucan Class 

 

We will leave school at 2pm and walk to the library, returning to school before the end of 

the school day. In order to meet adult to child ratios, we kindly ask that one or two parent 

volunteers join us. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you are able to help. 

During these sessions, children will listen to a story read by a librarian, before having the 

opportunity to peruse the books shelves. They will be allowed to take out one or two books 

each on their class library card which they will be able to bring home and share with you. 

We ask that you support them in remembering to bring their library books back into school 

on the correct day to exchange them for new ones. 

Future dates will be shared with you via seesaw and on your year group newsletters. 

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you require further information and thank you for 

your continued support 

Mrs A Spicer 

 

Leader of English 


